Upcoming Events:

Wed Sept 5
7:00 Confirmation
Parent Meeting

Sat Sept 8

9:00 am Volleyball
Tournament at
Redwood Falls

Sun Sept 9

8 & 10:30 am
Worship

9:15 am Sunday
School
Registration

1:00 pm Pioneers

Tues Sept 11
4:15 pm Volleyball
at Redwood Falls

Wed Sept 12
8:30 am Chapel
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September
Birthdays

Lucas Grohs-2
Evelyn Prahl-6
Kiptyn Kesteloot-8
McKenna Brunsvold-
17

Katherine Prahl-19
Natalie Noble-22
Christian Placsencia-
25
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September 5, 2018

WELCOME BACK!!

Lunch Menu: The September lunch menu can be found on the school page of our
website - www.christlutheran-marshallmn.org. It is under the resources tab.

Early Out Wednesdays: A reminder that beginning next week we will dismiss
every Wednesday at 2:20 PM except for December 19, February 13, and May 29 when
we will dismiss at 3:00 PM. On Wednesday, October 17 we will dismiss at 12:00 PM.
We are following the Marshall Public School's Wednesday schedule so that bussing will
be available on those days.

Mission Project for the First Semester: We will be sending the offerings from our
Wednesday morning chapels to Kids c.a.r.e for the first semester. The kids c.a.r.e (care
about reaching everyone with the gospel) program is designed to teach children about
mission outreach and encourage them to give offerings to mission work. Mission
churches are using camps focused on activities like music, sports, art, and computer
coding as outreach opportunities to families in their communities. The offerings given in
our Wednesday morning chapels will provide monetary assistance to home missions as
they develop, advertise, and implement Bible based activity camps.

Field Trip: Grades 3 — 5 will be attending the University of Minnesota Southwest
Research and Outreach Center’s Elementary Field Day on Tuesday, September 11th.
We will leave at 8:35 AM and return by the end of the school day. The students will
participate in the following sessions: Composting, Healthy Soils, Electrical Safety, Farm
Safety, Plant Pals, and the Science Museum. Students (and drivers) do not need to bring
a sack lunch since it will be provided free of charge. Please dress appropriately since the
students will be outside part of the day. We still need at least two drivers!!

SMSU Parade Volunteers Needed: Our school will have an entry in the SMSU
parade on Saturday, October 6th. We are looking for parent volunteers to be on the float
committee. Please email the office if you would like to help. Thank you!

Parent Sign Up Sheet: Did you sign up for the SMSU float committee? Check out
the parent signup sheet that was emailed with the Cougar Chronicle today to see what
events you have signed up to work for this year. There are still several open spots to fill.
If you have not signed up and can take one of the spots, please let Mrs. Onken know.

Education Sunday: Registration for Sunday School will take place this Sunday,
September 9th between services from 9:15-10:15 PM in the church basement. Children
3 years old (by September 1) through 6" grade are invited to register for Sunday School,
7-12 graders for teen Bible study.

Free and Reduced: Parents, please turn in your application for free and reduced
lunches by the end of next week.



Garden Produce: If you have an abundance of garden produce that you would like to donate to our
school, please contact Mrs. Goblish, our school cook, at 532-2162. Thank you!

Pioneers: Pioneers will kick off the new school year on Sunday, September 9" from 1-3 PM at Samuel.

The Christ Lutheran Pioneer youth group is open to all non-confirmed members of Christ Lutheran Church in
1% grade through 8™ grade.



